

Message Key: 000313F097D06D3629BE988F69354F9CEEA1723A



From: Richard Rondel <Richard.Rondel@gov.je>
To: Edward Noel <E.Noel@gov.je>
Subject: Fwd: Seaside Festival 2018
Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 10:56 GMT

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: [REDACTED]
Date: 20 March 2018 at 10:53:03 GMT
To: Richard Rondel <richard.rondel@gov.je<mailto:richard.rondel@gov.je>>
Subject: Fwd: Seaside Festival 2018

Can you show Eddie

----- Forwarded message -----

From: [REDACTED]
Date: Mon, 19 Mar 2018 at 22:46
Subject: Re: Seaside Festival 2018
To: [REDACTED]
Cc: [REDACTED]
r.labey@gov.je<mailto:r.labey@gov.je> <r.labey@gov.je<mailto:r.labey@gov.je>>, S.Wickenden@gov.je<mailto:S.Wickenden@gov.je>
<S.Wickenden@gov.je<mailto:S.Wickenden@gov.je>>, [REDACTED]
[REDACTED]
[REDACTED]

I am away from this coming Monday until 18th April. [REDACTED]

We will of course work with the Havre Des Pas improvement committee to ensure the best for the event and its future.

[REDACTED] I would appreciate your work in helping rectify this so that we can support this day for the benefit of the community of the area.

The only way that we can be involved and support this event is if the Lido is included in the stage areas for music etc and the attendees are drawn down the pier as opposed to having it blocked as much as possible.

Also imperative to the future of this event is the quantity of local stall holders, producers etc. Having U.K. caterers is nonsense and should not be welcomed. This is a beach festival event to showcase Jersey for local and visitors alike and therefore every local food and beverage producer should be there. The area should be showcased, the Lido and pool should and are the jewel in Havre Des Pas and should be used in that way. I would suggest fireworks are fired off the surrounding wall of the pool and not the incinerator etc to focus the events on the local area. I'm sure that if local is the focus, that Visit Jersey will then support and gather material that can be used to showcase the island to the future visitor etc as well. This is what it's about, as I'm sure you will agree.

Enough barriers etc. It's time for this island to start working together for the benefit of Jersey and not for ourselves. This was discussed in depth after the last committee meeting and hence the folks copied in on this email.

Thank you all

Yours
[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

On 19 Mar 2018, at 17:08, [REDACTED] wrote:

Hi [REDACTED]

I hope your well yes I agree [REDACTED] and I have already touched base and agreed to work together so that [REDACTED] better informed on what's happening over the week end I would love to meet up with [REDACTED] and if possible [REDACTED] and [REDACTED] so that we are all agreed moving forward.

Kind regards

[REDACTED]

Sent from my iPhone

On 19 Mar 2018, at 16:47, [REDACTED] wrote:

Hi [REDACTED]

As per the email trail, we understand you are contracted to run the HDP Seaside Festival this year. As an FYI - [REDACTED] has left the States of Jersey and [REDACTED] (cc'd in) has taken over.

[REDACTED] will be your point of contact for matters relating to the pool, bridge link, toilets etc.

[REDACTED] is also cc'd in. It's important to us that those organising this event had strong dialogue and engagement with the our tenant which has been lacking in the past.

Please could you make sure therefore that [REDACTED] is invited to all the Seaside Festival meetings and is kept abreast of all the plans relating to this event.

Kind regards

[REDACTED]

Economic Development Tourism Sport and Culture | Sport Division
Fort Regent | St Helier | Jersey | JE2 4UX

[REDACTED] W: www.gov.je<<http://www.gov.je>>

Customer focus – Constantly improving – Better together – Always Respectful – We deliver

From: [REDACTED]

Sent: 19 March 2018 06:39

To: [REDACTED]

Subject: RE: Seaside Festival 2018

Morning [REDACTED]

That's most odd as you've got [REDACTED] email address spot on.

It's [REDACTED] who's running this Festival this year – I don't have any further details I'm afraid so you'll need to contact [REDACTED] [REDACTED] at [REDACTED]

With kind regards, [REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

Town Hall | PO Box 50 | St Helier | Jersey | JE4 8PA

[REDACTED]

[REDACTED]

Interact with your Parish, see the latest news and events at:

<image002.jpg><<http://www.sthelier.je/>>

Website<<http://www.sthelier.je/>>

<image004.png><<http://www.facebook.com/pages/Parish-of-St-Helier/658809777463804>>

Facebook<<http://www.facebook.com/pages/Parish-of-St-Helier/658809777463804>>

<image005.png><<http://www.twitter.com/StHelierJsy>>

Twitter<<http://www.twitter.com/StHelierJsy>>

P Think of the environment...do you need to print this e-mail?

From: [REDACTED]
Sent: 17 March 2018 15:35
To: [REDACTED]
Subject: Seaside Festival 2018

Hi [REDACTED]


Please could you tell me who is running the Havre Des Pas Seaside Festival this year?

I have emailed [REDACTED] but the email I sent to [REDACTED] came back as undelivered.

Kind regards

[REDACTED]
Economic Development Tourism Sport and Culture | Sport Division
Fort Regent | St Helier | Jersey | JE2 4UX
[REDACTED]

Customer focus – Constantly improving – Better together – Always Respectful – We deliver

Message Key:	000313F00AC7D7739CCA218C9D8BF9C928519455	
From:	Edward Noel <E.Noel@gov.je>	
To:	'Russell Labey' <russelllabey@gmail.com>	
Cc:	aascrowcroft <Simon.Crowcroft@posh.gov.je>, [REDACTED] Ellen Littlechild <E.Littlechild@gov.je>, John Rogers <J.Rogers@gov.je>, Tristen Dodd <T.Dodd@gov.je>	
Addressed To:	[REDACTED].littlechild@gov.je, simon.crowcroft@posh.gov.je, [REDACTED] russelllabey@gmail.com, j.rogers@gov.je	
Subject:	RE: Some Havre Des Pas Issues	
Date:	Thursday, February 22, 2018 08:58 GMT	

Russell

I have had confirmation that the officer required for this meeting will be out of the Island on annual leave and as such we will have to find an alternative date upon their return.

Best regards

Eddie

From: Russell Labey [mailto:russelllabey@gmail.com]
Sent: 15 February 2018 19:01
To: Edward Noel <E.Noel@gov.je>
Cc: aascrowcroft <Simon.Crowcroft@posh.gov.je>; [REDACTED] Ellen Littlechild <E.Littlechild@gov.je>; John Rogers

<J.Rogers@gov.je>

Subject: Re: Some Havre Des Pas Issues

We will go with whatever slot you can offer..

On 15 Feb 2018, at 18:59, Edward Noel <E.Noel@gov.je<mailto:E.Noel@gov.je>> wrote:

Russell

I have slots in my diary for the 1 March. Russell what times are you suggesting so i can see which DFI officers are available

Cheers

Eddie

Sent from my iPad

On 15 Feb 2018, at 17:56, Simon Crowcroft

<Simon.Crowcroft@posh.gov.je<mailto:Simon.Crowcroft@posh.gov.je><mailto:Simon.Crowcroft@posh.gov.je>> wrote:

Hi all

March 1st ok for POSH. Please agree a time and send meeting invite

Thanks

Kind regards

Simon

On 15 Feb 2018, at 17:04, Russell Labey <russelllabey@gmail.com<mailto:russelllabey@gmail.com><mailto:russelllabey@gmail.com>> wrote:

Ah ok, Yes Simon Crowcroft is copied into this thread.

How about March 1st...?

On 15 Feb 2018, at 11:51, Edward Noel <E.Noel@gov.je<mailto:E.Noel@gov.je><mailto:E.Noel@gov.je>> wrote:

Sorry Russell the 28th is a CoM day. Have you liaised with PoSH officers yet?

KR

Eddie

Sent from my iPad

On 15 Feb 2018, at 11:42, Russell Labey

<russelllabey@gmail.com<mailto:russelllabey@gmail.com><mailto:russelllabey@gmail.com><mailto:russelllabey@gmail.com>> wrote:

Hi Eddie,

Could we go for this meeting on February 28th at 2.30pm...?

Cheers,

Russell

On 30 Jan 2018, at 14:34, Edward Noel <e.noel@gov.je<mailto:e.noel@gov.je><mailto:e.noel@gov.je><mailto:e.noel@gov.je>> wrote:

Russell


Given your list of topics may I suggest that we have a meeting with officers from both DFI and PoSH as the questions you raise fall into both camps

Do you want to liaise first with PoSH officers to establish when they could attend a joint meeting? And following that I will arrange for the appropriate officers to attend from DFI

Cheers

Eddie

Sent from my iPad

Message Key: 000313F057010EF5822D5972F84CC07BCD0574FB 

From: Russell Labey <russelllabey@gmail.com>
To: Edward Noel <E.Noel@gov.je>
Cc: [REDACTED] Ellen Littlechild <E.Littlechild@gov.je>, John Rogers <J.Rogers@gov.je>
Subject: Re: Some Havre Des Pas Issues
Date: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 09:56 GMT

YES! Thank you Eddie, this is a very good idea.

I'll talk to PoSH and get back to you....

> On 30 Jan 2018, at 14:34, Edward Noel <E.Noel@gov.je> wrote:

>

> Russell

>

> Given your list of topics may I suggest that we have a meeting with officers from both DFI and PoSH as the questions you raise fall into both camps

>

> Do you want to liaise first with PoSH officers to establish when they could attend a joint meeting? And following that I will arrange for the appropriate officers to attend from DFI

>

> Cheers

>

> Eddie

>

>

>

> Sent from my iPad

>

> On 30 Jan 2018, at 14:28, Russell Labey <russelllabey@gmail.com<mailto:russelllabey@gmail.com>> wrote:

>

> Dear Eddie,

>

> There are a few issues from the Havre Des Pas Improvement Group meeting over recent months that I wanted to raise with you in case there is any assistance you can give by way of putting my house in order before we either voluntarily or involuntarily leave office in May!

>

> Could you cast an eye over the following with your ever helpful team at Dfi? Our next meeting is Thursday!!

>

> Anticipated Thanks,

>

> Russell

>

>

>

> Green Street

>

> Green St continues to be of concern. Could it form part of the Village Improvement Scheme survey? Perhaps the new Low Rise development construction might tally with improvements to the street, and the notion of one way for cars two way for busses could be explored? Along with wider pavements to avoid the busses and young and old pedestrians fighting for the same space on the sidewalks might also be looked at alongside aesthetic improvements with trees and practical considerations of unloading bays.

>

> The exit onto Green St, from Havre Des Pas Gardens, with shared space between pedestrians and vehicles on the ingress and egress is dangerous.

>

> It was suggested that a Yellow Box Junction where Green St meets La Route De Fort roundabout might assist with traffic flow/tailbacks on this part of the highway.

- > The Constable mooted the idea of Green St being the subject of a Visite Royale?
- >
- > Questions were asked as to whether the road-sweeping wagon might visit out of rush hour times?
- > Cleveland Road and Surrounding Area including Roseville st.
- >
- > ██████████ recorded a perceived increase in white vans and and long wheel base vehicles parking in Cleveland road and Havre des Pas in general - due perhaps to a knock on from recent tighter restrictions in Rue Des Pres?
- >
- > Could clearly delineated car sized spaces be introduced on these roads to deter commercial parking?
- >
- >
- > Dust and Grit Air Pollution
- >
- > Residents of Havre Des Pas are experiencing unusually large and detectable densities of black, dusty, gritty airborne particles.
- >
- > An open window, will soon produce a heavy deposit of such particles on the interior sill, for example.
- >
- >
- > * Is this from the Energy ~from Waste plant?
- > * Might an environmental health survey be carried out to establish cause and effects?
- > * How detrimental is it to the health of residents?
- > * Could diesel fired machinery at the EFW plant be responsible?
- >
- > To be taken up with DFI.
- >
- >
- > 20mph Speed Limit
- > All approved at Parish Assembly. Thanks expressed to those residents who attended to offer their support. Implementation hopefully in New Year.
- >
- > Village Plan/Pedestrian Crossings
- > SC communicated that it is crucial we get the extra funding from 2017 States Rates allocation in DFI budget. SC's proposition to that effect, P81, is due for debate on 31st October
- >
- > Concern raised with the difficulty/danger in crossing the road to access Cleveland Stores and could a Pedestrian Crossing be considered for this location?
- >
- > "20 MPH" writ large on the road surface itself - when the new limits come into force was floated as effective practice. Could this be considered?
- >
- > Access through La Collette Low Rise during works - contrary to the understanding of some, access is open currently. RL to update the group on future plans/implications for Bingham Ct.
- >
- >
- >
- > South Hill Fir Trees - some have died or become overgrown or un-sightly. ██████████ suggested that some of these were recalcitrant passed-their-prime leylandii hedging or such and should be replaced by better specimen trees along with a regeneration of the whole area.
- >
- >
- >
- >
- > *****
- > Care : If you have received this email and it was not intended for you, please reply to the sender, and then delete it.
- > Please treat our information in confidence. This communication may contain legal advice which is confidential and/or privileged. It should not be forwarded or copied to anyone else without the prior permission of the sender.
- >
- > Contract : This email does not form any binding agreement unless it is supported by an official States of Jersey purchase order form.
- >
- > Content : All States information systems may be monitored to ensure that they are operating correctly. Furthermore, the content of emails and other data on these systems may be examined, in exceptional circumstances, for the purpose of investigating or detecting any unauthorised use. This email has been scanned for viruses by the States of Jersey email gateway.
- >
- > Confidentiality: The confidentiality of this e-mail and your reply cannot be guaranteed. As a public authority, the States of Jersey is subject to the